
2nd October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Autumn Disco - 5th November 2024

I am delighted to announce that we will be hosting a Year 7 Autumn Disco on 5th November
2024 from 5:00-7:00pm, providing students with a structured opportunity to socialise with
their peers.

Tickets for the event can be purchased through Squid, at a cost of £3.50 (Payment closes
Friday 18th October 2024). Students will have the opportunity to access a number of
themed activities, treats and pizza.

Students are invited to wear fancy dress for the occasion. A prize draw will be held in the
evening which will recognise the most creative costume. To ensure that everyone enjoys the
event we request that masks are not worn.

The disco will finish at 7pm. Parents and carers must make arrangements for students to be
collected promptly from the school gate at the front of the school.

If you have any queries regarding the event please do not hesitate to contact Mr Blanchard
directly, bblanchard@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk.

Kind regards,

Mr Liam Rowles Mr Blanchard
Assistant Headteacher Senior Year Manager




